
 

Please can we ask for parents and carers to 
refrain from smoking at the front of school.  We 

have many children who are struggling with 
asthma and this can be harmful if they are 

walking through clouds of smoke before entering 
school. 

17.11.2021 

Thank you to the anti-bullying 

ambassadors and the digital 

leaders for their work in 

educating our school 

community on bullying and 

online safety.  You have made 

all of the staff very proud with 

your efforts. 

Cash for kids total £600.  
Thank you to 

everyone 
who donated. 

 

 

 

 

 

The prefects did not want us to miss out on 

supporting Children in Need therefore have 

arranged for a non-uniform day on Friday the 19th 

November for a £1 donation. This will tie in with 

the odd socks day the anti-bullying ambassadors 

had arranged. 

 

They will also be selling headbands (£2.50), Pudsey 

wristbands (£1) and glow in the dark wristbands 

(£1) in school and after school to raise money.   

 

We are asking for cash as this can be banked 

directly into the Children in Need account therefore 

we do not need a school account. 
Earrings 

When I greet the KS2 children in the morning, 

there are an alarming number of girls with 

earrings in.  Earrings in the first 6-10 weeks 

should be covered with plasters / tape at home 

and then after healing period these earrings 

should be removed.  This forms part of our 

uniform policy which all parents sign up to when 

attending the school.  This follows the LCC 

guidance linked to H&S and these being caught 

on something and torn out.   

 

We would always advise children to have their 

ears pierced at the beginning of the summer 

holidays to be removed on the return to school 

to avoid any curriculum areas such as swimming 

and PE being missed due to H&S reasons. 



A lot of the children in school have been 

talking about this game at breaktimes 

and acting it out.  The above infor-

mation is to educate parents and carers 

further on the premise of the game. 


